
Change to Quarantine Rules for travel to Kauai (LIH) - Update

Update: 11/30/2020

Issued: November 28, 2020
Update: November 30, 2020

 Reference new Lihue Flexibility - Travel Notice Exception Policy

This message is to inform you of a change in quarantine rules which impact travel to Kauai,
Hawaii (LIH). Effective December 2, 2020, all arriving customers are required to complete a
14-day quarantine regardless of COVID-19 testing status, due to local government orders.

This order does not impact the islands of Oahu, Maui, Molokai, Lanai, and Hawaii.

Customers impacted by the change in quarantine rules may choose to reschedule travel
following American’s new Lihue (LIH) Flexibility - Travel Notice Exception Policy.
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